May 3, 2024
Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),

Welcome to the season of track and field! Our Divison Track Meet will be held in Camrose on
Tuesday, May 28, 2024 and the Regional Track Meet will also be held in Camrose on June 4.
These events are open to the public, so families are welcome to attend to cheer on their athlete(s).

In consultation with staff and our Parent Council our goal is to include and encourage every junior
high student to participate in a minimum of one event. Therefore, as part of the KPS Physical
Education (PE) programming, all Junior High Students will be participating in the Division Junior
High Track Meet in Camrose. Through track and field, students will be able to apply and refine
activity-specific skills in a variety of individual events, such as throwing an object with increased
speed, accuracy and distance.

Students will compete in track events based on tryouts, choice and coach recommendation. Two
students will compete in that event at the Division and students who place in the top 3 will then

move on to the Regional Meet in Camrose on June 4.

Track practice schedule: (all events can be practiced every day, so please choose the dates that
work best for you)

Tuesday (3:40-5:00) Thursday (3:40-5:00)

May 7 May 9

May 14 May 16
May 21 May 23
May 27 May 30

Your child should be participating in one or more of the following events:

e Shot put e High Jump e 100m e 800m

e Discus e Long Jump e 200m e 1500m

e Javelin e Triple Jump e 400m e 4x100m relay
e 4x400m relay

(open)

There will be more information coming home in regards to transportation, times and fees as soon
as we get it.

We are so grateful that our KPS students are willing to try new things and are coachable! Thank
you to YOU for your continued support of your children and staff.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Mr. Bailey, Mr. Gratrix and Mrs. Borgel



